
OCTOBER MINUTES FOR PARK HILLS TREE BOARD OCT. 7, 2017 
 
 
Meeting at  Reality Tuesday at 8:30 AM 
 
Mike Conway presiding. 
 
Minutes taken and presented bu Sue Bennings 
 
Present: Mike Conway, Will Korte, Pat Flannery, Sue Bennings 
   Also Mayor Mattone and Councilman Karl Oberjohn 
 
Mike Conway suggested approval of new Tree Board Ordinance using Ft. Thomas/Ft. 
Mitchell Ordinances as examples for city specific needs.  The new ordinance may be 
used for tree protection in open spaces and conserved areas. 
 
Mike would like to go to Anchorage, KY to witness a Tree Program in action.  That city 
is somewhat like Park Hills.   
 
Mike is proposing a specific guide to cut/replace trees and remove stumps.  A tree 
inventory is needed to begin.  It was suggested that PDS may enforce the ordinance. 
 
Mike would like to have Jay Bayer assist with information for the streetscape of the city. 
 
It was suggested the Tree Board canvas the local colleges and universities in order to find 
if any of their departments may be interested in doing tree inventory in service. 
 
Pat Flannery announced approximately 18 trees for the Tree Program.  It was discussed 
that the $100 contribution be mandatory. 
 
Pat said he would pass out leaflets for tree replacement on Altavia.  Mayor Mattone 
suggested that Dan could pass it out. 


